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 Environmental Hazards and Emergencies Department 

Seaton House, City Link 

London Road  

Nottingham, NG2 4LA 

 nsipconsultations@ukhsa.gov.uk  

www.gov.uk/ukhsa 

 

Your Ref: EN010118 

Our Ref:   CIRIS 

 

Carly Vince 

@sizewellc.com 

 

15th September 2022 

 

 

Dear Ms Vince 

 

Nationally Significant Infrastructure Project 

Longfield Solar Farm 

 

Thank you for your letter of 05 September 2022 relating to the above Nationally Significant 

Infrastructure Project (NSIP). Please note that we request views from the Office for Health 

Improvement and Disparities (OHID) and the response provided is sent on behalf of both 

UKHSA and OHID.  

 

We confirm that the table below sets out our current position: 

 

Ref Sub-topic Stakeholder Comment Applicant’s 
Response 

Status 

1 Health 
Assessment  

Following additional 
assessment details UKHSA 
and OHID are satisfied with 
the assessment 
undertaken.   

No further 
comment. 

Matters agreed 
between the parties 

  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

On behalf of UK Health Security Agency 

nsipconsultations@ukhsa.gov.uk 

 

Please mark any correspondence for the attention of National Infrastructure Planning Administration. 
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